We have arranged a social evening
for ....

TUESDAY 12th SEPTEMBER @ 7pm

“A TOUR OF THE NEW
SOUTHPORT
LIFE BOAT STATION”

The evening is free

(although we ask for a voluntary donation
to the Southport Lifeboat)

Numbers are limited to 25
First come first served!

Please register by emailing

chairman@moss-lane.co.uk

Possibility of a drink or eats afterwards
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